
 

 

 

 

6:30PM 
For the next two weeks, we will only 
have access to ½ of our meeting space 
as the Hospital will be using the other ½. 

Therefore, Wednesday March 27th we 
will NOT offer a 12 & 12 Study but have 
one Table Closed Discussion Meeting  

Wednesday April 3rd, we will NOT have 
a Lead meeting but instead have a one 
table Open Discussion Meeting. 
In Service, 

Dan L. – Secretary 

 

 


